
 

BOGNOR GIRLS U10s 

NEW TEAM 

 

 

 

BOGNOR REGIS TOWN YOUTH GIRLS FC ARE LOOKING FOR PLAYERS FOR A NEW UNDER 10s TEAM. 

PLAYERS WILL NEED TO BE IN SCHOOL YEAR 5 FROM SEPTEMBER 2024, ALL LEVELS OF EXPERIENCE 

IS WELCOMED. OUR TRAINING SESSIONS WILL BE ON A SATURDAY MORNING 10:30-11:30 (TBC). IF 

YOU ARE INTERESTED IN JOINING THIS FUN, FRIENDLY NEW TEAM AND THINK YOU COULD BE THE 

NEXT MARY EARPS, LEAH WILLIAMSON, MILLIE BRIGHT OR CHLOE KELLY PLEASE CONTACT 

 

MATT HALLETT - 07703566766 


